TOWN OF BROOKLYN
Notice of Public Contract
Installation of HVAC System

Per Wisconsin Statute 62.15 (1), the Town of Brooklyn is authorized to enter into a public
contract for the installation of an HVAC system for the Town Hall with an estimated cost of the
public contract to be more than $5,000 but not more than $25,000.

Due to the nature of the installation and the estimated cost of the public contract, the Town
Clerk is required to publish this notice of construction under Wisconsin Chapter 985.02(2),
before the contract is executed.

Questions may be directed to Chris Gallagher, Town Clerk, 400 W. Main St., Brooklyn, WI or by
phone at 608-455-6411 or email clerk@brooklynwisconsin.org

Chris Gallagher
Clerk

Posted 09/09/2021 @ Town Hall, Recycling Center on Benson Rd. Liberty Pole Hill Park,
Attica Garage, and on the Town website at www.townofbrooklyn.org



